
FG
E 

B
oa

rd
 M

em
be

rs
: J

ea
n 

Sh
ul

er
-P

re
si

de
nt

, 4
49

-1
31

2,
 v

.sh
ul

er
@

co
m

ca
st

.n
et

; T
im

 B
ar

ry
-V

ic
e 

Pr
es

id
en

t, 
45

6-
95

95
, c

ug
m

a@
pa

cb
el

l.n
et

; J
im

 M
ac

ka
ni

c-
Se

cr
et

ar
y,

 3
73

-1
04

1,
 ji

m
.m

ac
ka

ni
c@

gm
ai

l.c
om

; J
am

es
 W

an
g-

Tr
ea

su
re

r,
 4

49
-5

34
3,

 jc
fw

an
g@

co
m

ca
st

.n
et

; I
rv

in
g 

St
ow

er
s-

N
ew

sl
et

te
r,

 3
71

-0
85

4,
 ir

vi
ng

.st
ow

er
s@

m
ac

.c
om

; G
eo

rg
e 

Fa
rq

ua
r-

B
oa

rd
 M

em
be

r,
 3

21
-5

65
8;

 H
an

na
h 

Fa
rq

ua
r-

B
oa

rd
 M

em
be

r,
 3

21
-5

65
8,

 h
an

na
h.

fa
rq

ua
r@

gm
ai

l.c
om

; C
hr

is
 B

ro
w

n-
So

ci
al

 C
om

m
itt

ee
, 5

19
-5

87
0,

 c
hr

is
.d

.b
ro

w
n5

7@
gm

ai
l.c

om
; E

nd
a 

St
er

ne
-W

eb
m

as
te

r,
 4

43
-2

04
3,

 p
as

te
rn

e@
co

m
ca

st
.n

et
; a

nd
 W

ay
ne

 M
ill

er
, 6

06
-9

57
5,

 a
rtz

nc
ra

fts
@

co
m

ca
st

.n
et

.
Forest Glade Estates 
Newsletter September 2013 - www.forestgladeestates.org

National Night Out
On Tuesday Aug 6th Forest Glade Estates celebrated 
National Night Out. The intent of this event is to 
allow city residents to meet one-on-one with Police 
and Fire Department personnel to discuss the ser-
vices they provide and how it is perceived by resi-
dents. 
This is the first of a planned annual event to be held 
in August. Thank you Wayne Miller (our Neigh-
borhood Watch Captain) for making it possible for 
Police and Fire Department officials to visit with us 
for several hours. A few photos from the event are 
shown below.

Annual Harvest Barbecue

The FGE Harvest BBQ will be held on Saturday, 
September 28, 2013 – 4:00–6:00 p.m. Location: 
West end of Creek Road.
FGE will supply: meat, grill, tables, chairs, and bev-
erages. 

FGE residents should consider supplying: some-
thing to share (appetizer, salad, or a dessert)
Live entertainment will by supplied by “The Lads of 
Forest Glades,” Kevin Gunn & Tim Barry.
If you’d like to assist in the event - contact Chris 
Brown at chris.d.brown57@gmail.com, 519-5870

Painting FGE Signs

Every few years the FGE needs to paint its four 
wooden signs. This year we have purchased an air-
less paint sprayer to make the job a bit easier.
We’re looking for a few volunteers to assist with 
the painting work. The work involves triming away 
close lying shrubs, washing the three signs one day 
and letting them dry, and then painting the back-
ground tan color using the spray gun. The detailed 
tree design and the back of the sign will finally 
be painted green with a combination of the paint 
sprayer and paint rollers. 
If you’re interested in assisting, please call Irv Stow-
ers - 321-4794, irving.stowers@mac.com.

Garden Work Party

Garden Work Parties are planned for 
the second Saturday of each month at 
8:30 a.m. and volunteers should meet 
near the tennis court. The next work 

parties are planned for September 14, October 12, 
& November 9.

Next FGE Board Meetings

Next board meeting will be held 
Monday, September 9th at 7:00 p.m. 
at Irv & Patty Stowers’ home - 811 

Kingsbury Dr. 
As always - all homeowners are encouraged to at-
tend Board meetings.



 
Time:    4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
 Location: West end of Creek Road  
 
FGE supplies: grill (hot fire), Meat, tables, 
chairs, beverages 
 
You supply: Dessert if you live at even 
number address or Appetizer if you live at 
odd number address 
 
 

Forest Glade Estates Annual Harvest Barbecue 
Date: Saturday, September 28, 2013 

Questions - Call:  
Chris Brown– 925-519-5870 

Beverly Brown– 713-444-5196 

Entertainment  
by  
 

“The Lads of Forest Glades” 
Kevin Gunn & Tim Barry 

 


